STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CO!.SERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA June 11, 1986 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
SCVERNC 1 = > )
(E09) 393-6161

Mr. Jeff Taylor

011 Conservation Division
Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Dear Jeff:

This letter is written concerning our position regarding the wells -
permitted under Morris R. Antweil but not transferred to another
operator after Antweil filed bankruptcy several months ago.

The producing wells operated by Morris R. Antweil were changed to
Bravo Operating Company. We were informed by personnel with Bravo
that they only assummed the operation of the producing wells. Ve
would Tike an opinion on whether the wells listed below,which are
either temporarily abandoned, new wells with pending completions,
or plugged and location not cleaned up,should have been taken over

by Bravo Operating or whether we must l1ook to the bankrupcy court
for disposition.

New Mexico AF St #2-1 27-10-32 Plugged but not released

Martha Forrest #1-L 24-25-36 SWD

State HS #1-G 36-18-38 TA

Battles #1-H 7-9-36 New well pending completion
Viersen #1-P 30-18-39 TA

Conquest Fed #1-P 25-8-35 New well pending comp.(Fed lease)

Very truly yours,
OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

JS/ed



